
SUMMER 2015

Congratulations and Thank You to Suzanne Binette. Recruited by her Dad, 
Suzanne is a second generation Wellesley College employee who began 
working at the College Club in 2006. For the past 9 years Suzanne has been 
employed here. She is well known by all for her bubbly and happy personality.

When she is not working, Suzanne keeps busy taking care of her two 
energetic teenage boys, Jordan and Isaiah. With her love of animals, she also 

has to keep up with her pet pig Wilbur, Spike 
the bearded dragon lizard, Leo the quarter 
horse and her 7 variety of birds. When she can, Suzanne escapes to the 
beaches of Cape Cod to enjoy family fun getaways. You will recognize 
Suzanne when you see her here, with a hugh smile on her face, as she 
welcomes all to our Club!

Welcome to the summer edition of the 2015 Wellesley College Club quarterly 
newsletter.  Please enjoy our news and schedule of events.

Finally we can enjoy the outdoors, as we relax with colleagues, family, and friends.  The 
Wellesley College Club team looks forward to welcoming you this summer!

Peter Eastment
Interim General Manager
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 Canines and Cocktails
   Please join us on the lawn of the College Club every Tuesday for Canines & Cocktails!  
You and your pooch can enjoy treats and beverages on our terrace as you overlook Lake 
Waban.  Relax with friends and other dog owners while enjoying the outdoors.  We look 
forward to seeing you and your fun loving tail-wager!
		  •	 Every Tuesday, June 16 – September 29, 2015 — 5:00pm – 7:00pm

(Subject to cancellation due to private events)

Summer Barbecue – $12.95 (inclusive)

It is that time of year again for our famous outdoor barbecue!  Please join us for 
delicious food, mouth-watering desserts, and refreshing beverages!

		  •	 Every Thursday – June 18 – August 20 – 11:30am – 2:00pm

June 21st - Father’s Day & First Day of Summer - Celebrate and honor fathers and 
fatherhood and enjoy the beginning of summer.  Bring out the BBQ on the longest day of the 
year and have fun!

July - National Hot Dog Month - Treat a friend or colleague to our fantastic Summer 
BBQ, of hot dogs, hamburgers, desserts, and much more.  Thursday’s on the patio!

Happy July 4th -  - Celebrates the adoption of the our Declaration of Independence, 
July 4,1776.

July 20 - On this day in 1969 was the first Moon Landing.

August 15 - Relaxation Day - Slow down...breath, and relax.  Simply, take it easy!



August 26 - Women’s Equality Day - On this day in 1920 women in the United States were 
granted the right to vote, when the 19th Amendment to the U.S. Constitution was certified as 
law.

September 5 - Cheese Pizza Day - Originally created in Naples, Italy.  Whichever way you 
like it, have a slice or two.  Stop by the College Club on Friday’s for our house 
made yummy pizza.

September 7 - Labor Day - First celebrated on Tuesday, September 5, 1882.  
Two years later in 1884, it was celebrated on the now - Traditional first Monday in 
September.  This Federal holiday continues a yearly national tribute to the contributions 
workers have made to the strength, prosperity, and well-being of our country.

September 9 - In 1776 the name “United States of America” was adopted.

September 21 - International Peace Day - Is to promote peace among nations and 
peoples.  It was established by the United Nations in 1981.  International Peace Day is 
observed on the 21st of September each year.

Moroccan Lamb Loin Chops
INGREDIENTS  6 servings

•	 6 loin lamb chops

•	 1 tablespoon extra-virgin olive oil

•	 2 tbs Moroccan Spice

•	 1 lemon, wedged

PREPARATION
Preheat grill to high. Brush chops 
with a little olive oil.  Rub spice 
blend into the chops on both sides. 
Grill chops 7 to 8 minutes, turning once, for medium rare, 10 to 12 
minutes for medium to medium well. Serve with wedges of lemon.

Serve over bed of Couscous that has Olives, Sundried Tomato and 
Almonds add for added flavor. Grill some pita bread brush with 
EVOO and cut in half.

(A summer recipe from our Executive Chef)

Bon Appetite



	
  

The College Club is situated on the Wellesley College Campus, over 500 acres of pristine woodlands, meadows, hills and 
footpaths overlooking a spectacular view of Lake Waban.  It is our pleasure to provide the Club’s facilities and services 

to you and your guests.  With events ranging from 20 to 200 guests, The College Club is the ideal venue for your special 
occasion, meeting, or celebration. 

Visit our website for more information at 

www.wellesleycollegeclub.com 
Social and Corporate Events: Maria Tzigizis, 781.283.2706 

Check out our Facebook page for updates and pictures
don’t forget to “Like” us! Meredith Purdue Photography

Wellesley College Club Hours of Operation
Hotel – Open – 24 hours a day, 7 days a week

**Subject to change due to holidays
Dining Room – Closed Saturday, Sunday & Monday – Open for Special Events

Lunch – Tuesday-Friday, 11:30am-2:00pm
**Subject to change due to private club events and holidays

Please contact our front desk at 781-283-2700 for reservations and general information. 
The College Club’s events and hours of operation are emailed weekly. Please visit us at

 www.wellesleycollegeclub.com and send us you email address.

Happy 4th of July 

The Wellesley College Club  will be closed 
Thursday, July 2 – Sunday, July 5


